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August 11, 2017 

 

 

Chair and Members – Planning and Environment Committee 

 

City of London 

300 Dufferin Ave., 

P.O Box 5035 

London, ON N6A 4L9 

 

Re: Definition of Supervised Injection Sites. 

 

Dear Councillor Park and members of the Committee: 

 

Recognizing that discussions to introduce Supervised Injection Sites to London are currently 

taking place, Maria Drangova, the Old East Village Business Improvement Area Board Chair is 

requesting that the Planning and Environment Committee direct staff to examine the use 

definition of safe injection sites in the zoning by law and how this will be distinguished from the 

broader zoning by law use “clinic”. 

 

The Old East Village BIA has worked in the past with City of London Planning staff and 

supported a similar process conducted for methadone clinics for such a land use/regulatory item. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Jennifer Pastorius 

Manager, 

Old East Village BIA 

 

cc. John Fleming, City Planner. 
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